January 2, 2013

City of Portland
Re: 2282 Congress Street, Portland

To Whom It May Concern

I am a property owner down the road from 2282 Congress Street and want to show my support
for the above referenced project which would require a zone change from IM to B4 for the
proposed convenience store and gas station. I feel thisis a service that is lacking in the area and
feel my tenant would greatly benefit from this type of retail establishment.

Cianchette Family Trust



